
        Bellingham-Central Lions Club
        P.O. Box 602

        Bellingham, WA  98227

Dear Applicant

The Bellingham Central Lions Club and Northwest Lions Foundation are 
providing hearing tests and hearing aids for those in need.  

The program requires you to pay a $50.00 co-pay ( no exceptions ) to the 
audiologists who have agreed to the terms of the program and donated their time 
at a reduced rate.

All other costs are part of the program paid by BCLC and Lions Foundation 
hearing program.  There are guidelines which include an application and proof 
of income from you. These both are sent to Bellingham Lions Club and are 
reviewed and approved or denied based on the guidelines from the Foundation.

We encourage all Bellingham residents who need hearing aides and cannot pay 
for them to apply and we will do our best to provide assistance.

Please complete the application, include proof of income and mail to:
Bellingham Central Lions Club (BCLC)  attention Hearing Program Director 
P.O. Box 602, Bellingham, WA 98227

          Bellingham Central Lions 
                Hearing Program Application


